F.A.H.P. News, February 7, 2011

This is an abbreviated Weekly News, but rest assured that Tom Marshall is just fine--however, his computer is not. It met its untimely demise last week, so he is awaiting delivery of a replacement and will resume his writing duties as soon as it is in hand. Meanwhile, we hope you will join us at the Annual Meeting on Tuesday, Feb. 8, which will include a special video treat specially selected by Tom.

If you plan to attend, please take note of the new meeting room and parking details provided below.

Thank you for your continued support of the Friends of Auburn Heights Preserve!

Susan Randolph
Executive Director

Annual Meeting: Tues, Feb. 8, 7:30 pm, Kennett Township Meeting Please join us for the Annual Meeting on Tuesday. We will be hosting everyone at the Kennett Township Building once again, but PLEASE NOTE that the MEETING ROOM HAS BEEN CHANGED, and we will be on the SECOND FLOOR (not in the basement, as we were last year). The Township Planning Commission will be meeting in the lower-floor room, so F.A.H.P. members should park in front of the building and enter through the FRONT DOOR. Signs will be posted indicating where to go once inside.

Also, if possible, please carpool since there will be two meetings going on in the building, and parking spaces may be limited. Tom Marshall has offered to be "chauffeur" to anyone who wishes to join him in the Suburban and will leave from Auburn Heights by 7:10. If you'd like to reserve a spot, please e-mail Susan (srandolph@auburnheights.org) by noon on Tuesday so he knows who to watch for.